
Happy New Year! 
Welcome back. We hope you had a good break and you and your child 

are ready for the Spring Term.  

 

The weather is cold, so it is important that your child comes to 

school in sensible and warm clothing.  

Spring 

Term 

2018 

 
 

 

 
 
 

We are currently learning about the story ‘Gruffalo’ by Julia Donaldson. 
Your child may wish to make something for our role play area.  

Thanks 

Don’t forget to ask at the office 

if you want your child to have 

milk this term. They will be able 

to let you know how  

much it costs for the 

Dates for your diary  

 
1KK Inspire - Wednesday 7th February 

2018 1:45pm - 3pm 

1CH Inspire - Wednesday 14th February 

2018 1:45pm - 3pm 

1MA Inspire - Wednesday 28th February 

2018 1.45pm - 3pm 

 

Cannock Chase Trip: date to be confirmed. 

 

Class Assemblies 

 

1MA - Wednesday 14th February 2018 

 

PE 

 
Physical Education is an important part of your 

child’s curriculum. Please ensure that PE kit is 

brought in each week. 

 

1KK - Monday and Wednesday 

 

Reading  
It is very important listen to your child read at home eve-

ry day. Please ensure your child brings their reading book 

and record to school everyday.  Thank you for supporting 

your child’s reading development and if you do need any 

support or guidance, please come and see the 

Year 1 Teachers.  

 

Attendance & Punctuality  

Well done to those children who received their 

100% badges for attendance. It is important that 

your child attends school and that they are on time.  

Year One Curriculum: Spring Term 
This term the children will have a new Challenge Pack - 

Far Far Away. Children will look at a range of Julia  

Donaldson books and will also be producing their own 

soundtrack.  

 

Their learning this term will still include daily Phonics, 

English and Maths lessons and they will also be learning 

some History, Geography, Religious Education, ICT, Music, 

Art and Design and Technology.  

 

The children will receive specialist Music  

lessons from a teacher from the Music and Arts  

HELP 
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